
 

 
 

Statement „EU sanctions against Russia “ 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

in view of the current EU sanctions against Russia, we ensure that our entire supply chain complies with 

the provisions of Regulation (EU) 833/2014 in its latest versions. 

In this context, we refer to the Regulation (EU) 2022/2474 of December 16, 2022, which amended 

Regulation (EU) 833/2014 and extended the sanctions to the import and purchase of steel and iron 

products originating in Russia (see Art. 3g para. 1 (d) of Regulation (EU) 833/2014 in its latest version). 

"(1) It shall be prohibited ... (d) to import or purchase, as from 30 September 2023, directly or indirectly, 

iron and steel products as listed in Annex XVII when processed in a third country incorporating iron and 

steel products originating in Russia as listed in Annex XVII; with regard to products listed in Annex XVII 

processed in a third country incorporating steel products originating in Russia of CN codes 7207 11, 

7207 12 10 or 7224 90, this prohibition shall apply as of 1 April 2024 for CN code 7207 11 and as of 1 

October 2024 for CN codes 7207 12 10 and 7224 90. For the purposes of the application of this point, 

at the moment of importation, importers shall provide evidence of the country of origin of the iron and 

steel inputs used for the processing of the product in a third country” 

 

We ensure that our deliveries 

• comply with applicable export control and economic sanctions laws. 

• do not contain any products that are sanctioned in accordance with Regulation (EU) 833/2014 

in its latest version. 

We monitor this regulation throughout our entire supply chain by making corresponding up-to-date 

inquiries with our suppliers. Should there be any current changes, we will inform you promptly in writing. 
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Kassel, January 2025 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 


